

Dr. Rydell Harrison Superintendent of Schools 860-945-4801

Board of Education

10 DeFOREST STREET WATERTOWN, CONNECTICUT 06795 Telephone: (860) 945-4800 FAX: (860) 945-2775



Dr. Janet Parlato Assistant Superintendent

August 20, 2018

Dear Parent/Guardian:

According to the Pesticide Policy adopted by the Watertown Board of Education in April 2001, the parents/guardian of each child enrolled in the Watertown schools must be provided with a copy of the Policy each year together with a description of any pesticide applications made on school property during the previous school year. Parents may then have the option of being informed prior to any future applications.

Please review the policy by going to the following link:

http://www.watertownps.org/common/pages/DisplayFile.aspx?itemId=18291394

If you would like to be informed prior to any pesticide applications please complete the form below and return it to the school office. Thank you for your attention and consideration of this matter.

YES: I would like to be informed prior to additional pesticide applications during the 18-19 school year.

NO: I do not need to be informed prior to additional pesticide applications during the 18-19 school year.

Please alert me by phone number:	
Please alert me by email address:	
Student's Name:	
Student's Grade Level: School Attending:	
Parent/Guardian Name:	

^{**}Please fill out and return to your child's school.